
HOLIDAY GARBAGE SCHEDULE  

 
City Hall will be closed the following days, below you will find the adjustments made to the 
garbage schedule. 

 

November 11th, 2022- City Hall will be closed. There will be no changes to the garbage schedule 
this week. 

 

The week of Thanksgiving- City Hall will be closed Thursday the 24th and Friday the 25th. There 
will be no changes made to the garbage schedule this week.  

 

The week of Christmas- City Hall will be closed Friday December 23rd. No changes will be made 
to the garbage schedule this week.  

 

December 26th and 27th- City Hall will be closed Monday the 26th and Tuesday the 27th . We will 
still be collecting garbage on Tuesday. Garbage collection will be 1 day behind this week.  

 

December 30st ,2022- City Hall will be closed. There will be no changes to the garbage schedule 
this week. 

 

January 2nd, 2023 – City Hall will be closed. Garbage collection will be 1 day behind this week. 

 

January 16th, 2023- City Hall will be closed Monday the 16th. Garbage collection will be 1 day 
behind this week. 

 

 

  

 


